February 1%, 2018
Dear St. Paul Families,

Cross Project
To kick of f National Lutheran Schools week the school will be hosting the 10:30

church service in the school gym on March 4™, 2018. The children will be
singing at the service and we would like each family To help us decorate the
church banners for this service. We are asking each school family to decorate
this cross template anyway you choose, with the only stipulations being it must
be the size of the cross template, (so we can fit all the school families on the
banner) and have your last hame on the cross as a visual reminder of Christ's
love for your family.

You may trace the femplate onto paper, fabric, felt, or any other material you
may have on hand. You could write your last name with marker, puffy paint,
glitter, or any other spectacular ideas! You may leave the cross bare or
decorate it in anyway you choose. Perhaps you'd like to put a border of jewels
on the cross, make a collage of things your family is blessed with or loves, or
maybe a color pattern of some kind? The ideas are endless and we can't wait to
showcase them on the banners!

1) Use the template to create your families cross out of any material you
choose.

2) Display your families name on the cross and decorate any way you choose.

3) Please return your families finished cross by Feb. 26™ so we have time to
position them onto the banners before the March 4™ church service.

*There will be also be a free will of fering soup luncheon after worship on
March 4™ featuring chili, chicken noodle, sloopy joes, relish, and desserts!™

In Christ,
St. Paul Lutheran Staff




